
 

 

 

 

Diocese of Dunedin 
Responding to God’s Call in Otago and Southland:  

Faith Communities reading the Bible, praying, living out the life of Jesus Christ 
 
 
 

Child Care Funds – Application for 2019 
  
 
The Diocese has access to Child Care Funds and has made some limited investment income 
available to the Social Transformation Committee for those (including parishes) involved in 
child welfare work. 
  
Diocesan Council has approved an application process for those wishing to apply for funds 
as follows:    
  

 Complete the following application form and provide the supporting material. 

 Send applications to the Social Transformation Committee, via the Diocesan Registrar, 
Box 13-170, Green Island, Dunedin 9052 

 
Close off dates for applications is: 30th November, 2018. 
 
At the completion of the project, record outcomes of the project and report back to the 
Social Transformation Committee by their next meeting date, returning any funds not used 
for the project applied for. 
  
Please note: The funds available are from child care investments to enable 
ministry supporting the welfare of children and young people only.  
  
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
  
 
Yours in Christ 
  
  
 
 
 
Andrew Metcalfe 
Diocesan Registrar 
 
registrar@callesouth.org.nz  
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